Dear Senator Rubio,

With the recent release of the Twitter Files, it has become apparent that remedial efforts need to take
place within our FBI and other federal intelligence agencies as well as modifications to Section 230.
Currently, the FBI and other federal agencies are using laws created after 9/11 to promote viewpoints
they and the democrats value as well as, subverting viewpoints they oppose. For example, the point of
view that Covid was man made in a lab was suppressed and blocked by social media. Additionally,
parents who attended PTA meetings because they were opposed to Critical Race Theory being taught to
their children, were labeled as domestic terrorists.

Our First Amendment is under attack and you and your other republican lawmakers need to take
immediate action to reign in the actions by the FBI, other federal intelligence agencies and modify
Section 230 to ensure speech is free for ALL Americans.

Respectfully,

Your Name



